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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

5th Annual General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the 

Italian Australian Social Club Morwell on Monday on 23rd February, 1981. 
 

 Chairman: The meeting was opened by sitting President Bill Anderson at 7.45pm.  

 Apologies: Vice President Wally Croft in hospital. 

 Minutes:  
1. Secretary Ces Hodge read minutes from last years Annual General Meeting. Accepted. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Barry Lane 

- Carried - 

2. Read minutes from our last General Meeting dated 1st September, 1980. Accepted. 

Moved: Ken Duncan 

Sec: Peter Goddard 

- Carried - 

 Treasurer’s Report: Carry over balance from 1980 $211.73. 

Moved: Max Brown 

Sec: Peter Harris 

- Carried - 

Peter Harris thanked Treasurer Jim Duncan for his efforts as Treasurer for 1980. 

 President’s Report: The outgoing President, Bill Anderson said he would like to thank his 

last year Executive Committee for their excellent support for the last season.  The President Bill 

Anderson called on Treasurer Jim Duncan to take over the chair during the nomination of new 

officers for the season 1981. 

 Election - New Committee 1981: Jim Duncan presided for the election of the new 

Committee. 

1. President: Bill Anderson. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

- Declined - 

Owing to other commitments. 

Peter Harris 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

2. Senior Vice President: Bill Anderson 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

- Carried - 

3. Junior Vice President: Peter Goddard 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

- Accepted - 
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Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

-     Carried - 

4. Treasurer: Jim Duncan 

- Declined – 

The meeting was put into recess for 15 minutes. After recess the last President Bill 

Anderson spoke about last years meetings having too many interjections.  Jim 

McCluskey also spoke about to much trouble at meetings. 

Jim Duncan 

Moved: Barry Lane 

- Accepted – 

Sec: Bill Anderson 

- Carried - 

5. Secretary: Ces Hodge 

Moved: Max Brown 

- Declined - 

 Terry Barret 

Moved: Ces Hodge 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

- Not Carried - 

 Ces Hodge 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Max Brown 

- Carried - 

6. Assistant Secretary: Marion Hodge 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Max Brown 

- Carried - 

7. Scorer: Laurie Driscoll 

Moved: Ces Hodge 

- Accepted - 

Sec: Bill Anderson 

- Carried - 

 Nomination Of Teams 1981:                            
1) Italian Australian Social Club Greens 

2) Glen Larks 

3) Churchill Hotel Motel 

4) Crown Golds 

5) Royal Exchange Hotel 

6) Richmond Tigers 

7) Return Service Club Bombers 

8) Traralgon Golf Club 

 Teams Out: 
1) Italian Australian Social Club Blues 

2) Glen Pies 
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3) Centre Club Hotel 

4) Tug O’ War 

 Correspondence:  
1. Was read by the Secretary Ces Hodge. Consisted of 3 applications of new teams. 

1) Grand Junction Hotel 

2) Churchill Football Club Social Club 

3) Return Service Club 

2. Also a letter from Senior Vice President Bill Anderson recommending 5 amendments to the 

Constitution. 

 Nomination Of New Teams: 
1) Grand Junction Hotel 

2) Churchill Football Club Social Club 

3) Return Service Club 

After a short discussion about the new teams the Senior Vice President Bill Anderson moved 

and motioned that we accept the three new teams into the Association. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Barry Lane 

- Carried – 

Barry Lane moved we spend $40.00 on refreshments after the meeting closed. 

Moved: Barry Lane 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

- Carried for sure - 

 General Business: Next the amendments to the Constitution. 

1. Suggestion No. 1: - Senior Vice President Bill Anderson spoke and suggested $10.00 

nominated fee. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Barry Lane 

Jason Downey spoke against it 

Jim McCluskey spoke against it. 

Voting: Defeated 

Voting was against it. It stands at $7.00 a year. 

2. Suggestion No. 2: - Rule 10 in Rules of Competition.  No transfer of player after the first 

half of season played. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

- Carried - 

3. Suggestion No. 3: - No. 1 Rule in Rules of Game.  The marker shall be appointed and 

approved by both players before commencing game. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Max Brown 

4. Suggestion No. 4: - Rule 7E in Rules of Game. If white ball is touching own ball it will be 

deemed a legal shot weather or not another ball of any type is hit.  If white ball is touching 

his opponent’s ball he must fire away and hit one of his own balls. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Jim McCluskey 
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5. Suggestion No. 5: - Senior Vice President Bill Anderson moved that all finals be played at 

venue and venue voted on by a majority of delegates at a General Meeting not necessary 

neutral to all clubs. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Jim McCluskey 

- Carried - 

6. Senior Vice President Bill Anderson moved a motion that during our General Meetings if 

any member is in no fit state to be at the meeting be given a warning, if he ignores the 

warning he will be asked to leave the meeting and his team may be penalised by the 

Executive Committee - he being a representative of his team. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried – 

Terry Barrett spoke he doesn’t think he does any wrong.  Terry apologised about his 

performance tonight. 

7. Venues for General Meetings this season. 

Treasurer Jim Duncan moved no meeting at Traralgon Golf Club. 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

Sec: Daryl Graham 

- Carried – 

Venues for meeting: - 

1) Grand Junction Hotel Traralgon 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

2) Italian Australian Social Club 

3) Traralgon Return Service League 

Moved: Max Brown 

Sec: Neville Brady 

- Carried - 

8. Treasurer Jim Duncan moved we send a get well card to Wally Croft in hospital. 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried – 

This was done in person by Marion Hodge Assistant Secretary the next day. 

9. First Special Meeting is to be held at Traralgon Return Service League on the 10th March to 

discuss the draw and proposed starting being 17th March. 

10. Neville Brady spoke about Glengarry playing in such a small room but nothing was done 

about it owing to them being in the association so long. 

Moved: Ian Ryan 

Sec: Denis Sheppard 

 Closing: Next meeting be held on the 6th April, 1981 at the Grand Junction Hotel. 

Meeting closed at 10.05pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

1st General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Grand 

Junction Hotel Traralgon on Monday the 6th April, 1981. 
 

 Chairman: The President Peter Harris opened the meeting at 7.50pm. 

 Apologies: Scorer Laurie Driscoll - Churchill Hotel Motel, Ken Duncan - Crown Golds and 

Kevin Williams - Churchill Hotel Motel Football. 

 Minutes: Minutes of the Annual General Meeting were read by the Secretary Ces Hodge. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Peter Goddard 

- Accepted - 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: After $40.00 spent on refreshments at the Annual General Meeting.  

Credit balance in bank $269.13.  Treasurer Jim Duncan has 1 account.  For the meeting sheet to 

$55.20. 

1. Terry Barrett moved for the account to be paid. 

Moved: Terry Barrett 

Sec: Alan Wade 

2. All teams are paid up.  Treasurer Jim Duncan’s report be accepted. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Sec: Peter Goddard 

- Accepted - 

Senior Vice President Bill Anderson spoke about score cards that don’t have full names on 

cards.  This must be done as official scorer can make up his total score correctly. 

 Scorer’s Report: Round 3 as played 31st March, 1981. 

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Churchill Hotel Motel 230.00% 10

R.S.C Bombers 126.00% 9

Crown Golds 161.00% 9

Glen Mudlarks 155.60% 7

Traralgon Golf Club 135.80% 8

Grand Demons 127.20% 6

Richmond Tigers 210.00% 6

R.S.C. No.1 68.40% 6

C.H.M.F. 71.40% 6

R.E.H. 44.00% 3

I.A.S.C. Greens 63.70% 5

 
 

 General Business: 



LV8BA 1st General Meeting 1981 Page 2 of 2 

 

1. President Peter Harris spoke about each player in the association should have his own rule 

book with the amendments put in. 

Senior Vice President Bill Anderson backed this up should be compulsory. 

Example Neville Brady spoke about a marker at his last game didn’t know all his rules.  

Senior Vice President Bill Anderson suggested each captain allocated 6 rules books $1.00 

each. Senior Vice President Bill Anderson moved a motion 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Alan Wade 

- Carried - 

2. Treasurer Jim Duncan won’t be available for next meeting asked permission for Ray Brand 

to stand in for him.  This was agreed upon. 

3. Alf Kanavan spoke about Glengarry abroad?  Table to play on where it is. Wally Croft said 

that twelve people put the table out in lounge to play but only two people next morning to 

put it back.  Lenny McKenney said it could be possible if the table was put back that night 

after play. 

President Peter Harris said he would go to Glengarry and speak to licensee about the 

matter personally. 

4. Wally Croft thanked the association for his card he was given while in hospital. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on the 14th May, 1981 at Italian Australian Social Club 

Morwell at 7.30pm. 

Meeting closed at 8.30pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

2nd General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Italian 

Australian Social Club Morwell on Monday the 4th May, 1981. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting opened by President Peter Harris 7.45pm. 

 Apologies: Treasurer Jim Duncan Traralgon Return Service League. 

 Minutes: Minutes of previous General Meeting were read by the Secretary Ces Hodge.  Laurie 

Driscoll moved that they be accepted. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence:  
1. One account to be paid from Latrobe Printers for amendments to constitution.  For $37.95. 

Lenny McKenney moved that it be paid. 

Moved: Lenny McKenney 

Sec: Max Brown 

 Treasurer’s Report: Read by Ray Brand standing in for Treasurer Jim Duncan.  All teams’ 

dues are paid up and bank balance at this stage is $363.93.  Lenny McKenney moved that they 

be accepted. 

Moved: Lenny McKenney 

Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Scorer Laurie Driscoll, there were some score cards not in yet.  Also spoke 

about putting results in the paper.  So short of time to get it in.  The copies of the ladder will be 

delivered personally to each team captain.  The ladder stands as follows round 7 as played 28th 

April, 1981. 

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Glen Mudlarks 165.40% 21

Churchill Hotel Motel 213.60% 20

Traralgon Golf Club 143.70% 21

Grand Demons 102.80% 16

I.A.S.C. Greens 117.50% 19

R.S.C. Bombers 102.80% 15

Crown Golds 102.40% 16

Richmond Tigers 100.00% 12

C.H.M.F. 78.00% 14

R.S.C. No.1 56.80% 10

R.E.H. 71.40% 11

 
 

Moved by Senior Vice President Bill Anderson that the scorer’s report be accepted. 
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Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Max Brown 

- Carried - 

 General Business: 
1. Terry Barrett was told by the President Peter Harris if he interrupted any more he would 

be asked to leave the meeting. 

Moved: Peter Harris 

Sec: Alf Kanavan 

The meeting was put into recess for five minutes by the President Peter Harris. 

2. After recess the President Peter Harris spoke about his personal visit to Glengarry about 

the moving of the table out into the lounge.  He spoke to Wayne Rich but no good came of 

this.  So the President Peter Harris said he would make another visit to have table moved. 

3. A general discussion arose about touching ball.  You must fire away from the touching ball 

and it must not move otherwise that will be classed as a push shot.  If the white ball is 

touching two balls and the cushion. If this does happen we suggest a re-rack.  Laurie 

Driscoll moved an amendment motion to suggest a re-rack for balance of season. 

Moved Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Bill Anderson 

- Carried - 

4. Neville Brady spoke about visiting teams players must be on time to play his game where 

drawn.  No late arrivals. It has been done before. It can also be a gentleman’s agreement 

between two captains.  But it can also be kept to the rules, play where drawn. 

5. Senior Vice President Bill Anderson suggested we purchase a pool table to play our finals 

on then raffle the table at the Annual Presentation Ball.  Approximant cost of the table 

$500.00.  The raffle is suggested 1,000 tickets at $1.00 each.  This was moved by Senior 

Vice President Bill Anderson. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

- Carried - 

6. Jim McCluskey brought up about the players paying the same price for Annual Presentation 

Ball tickets as outsiders.  It was agreed to look at this at a later date.  Lenny McKenney 

suggested if a player plays three games that he has his Annual Presentation Ball ticket 

cheaper.  We decided to leave this matter to a later meeting. 

7. We will also discuss Annual Presentation Ball venue and the band at a very early meeting. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on the 1st June, 1981 at Traralgon Return Service League 

7.30pm. 

Meeting closed at 9:00pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

3rd General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Traralgon 

Return Service League on Monday the 1st June, 1981. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting opened by President Peter Harris 7.45pm. 

 Apologies: Scorer Laurie Driscoll, Senior Vice President Bill Anderson and Ken Duncan. 

 Minutes: Secretary Ces Hodge read the minutes of previous General Meeting.  Ray Brand 

moved that the minutes be accepted. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Peter Goddard 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance $584.93 to this date. 

Moved: Alf Kanavan  

Sec: Daryl Graham 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Was read by the President Peter Harris, round 11 as played 26th May, 

1981.  

 

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Churchill Hotel Motel 202.60% 34

Traralgon Golf Club 133.30% 28

Glen Mudlarks 165.10% 34

C.H.M.F. 89.20% 26

I.A.S.C. Greens 113.50% 26

Grand Demons 90.60% 25

R.S.C. Bombers 116.70% 25

R.S.C. No.1 69.60% 20

Crown Golds 101.70% 24

Richmond Tigers 87.70% 16

R.E.H. 79.40% 17

 
 

Lenny McKenney moved that the scorers report be accepted. 

Moved: Lenny McKenney 

Sec: Peter Goddard 

- Carried - 

 General Business: 
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1. Wally Croft moved that we give Treasurer Jim Duncan the go ahead and arrange the venue 

for the Annual Presentation Ball.  Suggestion Italian Australian Social Club Morwell. Also 

arrange the band. 

Moved: Wally Croft 

Sec: Peter Morris 

- Carried 

2. Neville Brady spoke about a game played at the Tiger house last week.  If a player doesn’t 

nominate a ball at the beginning of play when he hits a ball is that the balls he is on?  That 

is the way it has been played previously.  The correct Rule is 3a, player must nominate ball 

2nd player must nominate. 

3. No representative at meeting from Churchill Hotel Motel Football.  Haven’t paid dues. Ray 

Brand paid their dues for them.  Churchill Hotel Motel Football should be told to have a 

representative at all meetings and pay their dues.  Otherwise a penalty may arise. 

4. President Peter Harris spoke about score cards are not clear enough. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 6th July, 1981 at Grand Junction Hotel 

Traralgon. 

Meeting closed at 8.15pm. 
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Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

4th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Grand 

Junction Hotel Traralgon on Monday the 6th July, 1981. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting opened by President Peter Harris 7.55pm. 

 Apologies: Peter Goddard, Alf Kanavan and Alan Wade. 

 Minutes: Minutes of previous General Meeting were read by the Secretary Ces Hodge.  Scorer 

Laurie Driscoll moved that the minutes be accepted. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Bill Anderson 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence:  
1. One letter from the Captain Steve Duncan of the Grand Junction Demons.  An official 

protest about the Richmond Tigers playing wrong player.  Which was dealt with by the 

Executive Committee after the Committee Meeting. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer Jim Duncan reported our bank balance at this date $635.43. 

Lenny McKenney moved that this report be accepted. 

Moved: Lenny McKenney  

Sec: Bill Anderson 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: The ladder was read by the official Scorer Laurie Driscoll.  Scorer Laurie 

Driscoll also asked would you please print the names on score cards, and Traralgon Golf Club 

please put your score cards in earlier than you are.  Round 16 as played 30th June, 1981. 

 

Fr Set Fr Set

3 2

3 2

3 2

3 2

3 2

0 0

Scores

Team Team

I.A.S.C. Greens defeated T.R.S.L. No.1

R.E.H. defeated Traralgon Golf Club

Crown Golds defeated Glen Larks

Richmond Tigers defeated G.J.H. Demons

Churchill Hotel Motel defeated R.S.C. Bombers

C.H.M.F. Bye
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R.E.H. 78.00% 25

Richmond Tigers 80.00% 23

Crown Golds 74.70% 34

R.S.C. No.1 77.00% 33

R.S.C. Bombers 110.20% 36

C.H.M.F. 89.00% 35

I.A.S.C. Greens 124.70% 42

Grand Demons 103.60% 37

Traralgon Golf Club 141.70% 45

Glen Mudlarks 139.10% 42

Churchill Hotel Motel 162.70% 48

Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

 
Steve Duncan moved that the scorer’s report be accepted 

Moved: Steve Duncan 

Sec: Max Brown 

- Carried - 

 General Business: 
1. Senior Vice President Bill Anderson said that Eddie Charlton will be at the Italian 

Australian Social Club on the 14th August.  An invitation is given to one player from each 

team to challenge him.  Scorer Laurie Driscoll moved that we accept this. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Jim Duncan 

- Carried – 

Entrants fee $3.00 to $5.00. 

2. Treasurer Jim Duncan spoke about the Annual Presentation Ball to be held at the Italian 

Australian Social Club hall.  There will be no charge for the hall if they do the catering.  

Catering cost will be approximately $7.00 to $8.00 a head.  Date of Annual Presentation 

Ball 23rd Oct, 1981.  The band for the Annual Presentation Ball is Dust to Dawn.  Scorer 

Laurie Driscoll moved that we accept all this. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

3. Scorer Laurie Driscoll moved that the price for a double ticket be $30.00 all included 

except special drinks.  All drinks to be ordered by the captain of each table. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

4. Regarding the pool table raffle.  We pay $600.00 for the table.  We sell 1,500 tickets at 

$1.00 each. If we sell all tickets we will have a second prize, third prize and maybe more. 

Senior Vice President Bill Anderson moved that we have ten prizes of assorted drinks. 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

- Carried - 
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5. Ken Duncan spoke about the trophies.  President Peter Harris spoke about a runners up 

trophy for the individual player.  This was moved. 

Moved: Peter Harris 

Sec: Bill Anderson 

- Carried – 

Selection of trophies and where to purchase to be held over to next meeting. 

6. Senior Vice president Bill Anderson moved that we give free 4 Annual Presentation Ball 

tickets to the Western District also to Life Members. Executive Committee tickets to be held 

over to next meeting. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 3rd August, 1981 at Italian Australian Social 

Club. 

Meeting closed at 8.30pm. 

 

After the General Meeting - 

Pat the Captain of the Richmond Tigers was honest in his report.  The player that played, Dave 

he was the wrong player.  Steve Duncan said he would of spoke about the wrong player playing 

he would of thought about it. 

So the Richmond Tigers lose the one set with no fine. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

5th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Italian 

Australian Social Club Morwell on Monday the 3rd August, 1981. 
 

 Chairman: Meeting was opened by Senior Vice President Bill Anderson at 7.50pm. 

 Apologies: Pat Murphy, R. Tiger, President Peter Harris, Scorer Laurie Driscoll and Alf 

Kanavan. 

 Minutes: Minutes of previous General Meeting was read by the Secretary Ces Hodge.  Lenny 

McKenney moved that the minutes be accepted. 

Moved: Lenny McKenny 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report:  
1. Bank balance at this date $883.38.  Treasurer Jim Duncan spoke about catering for our 

Annual Presentation Ball. It will be hot dishes smorgest board and cold salad ect.  All 

inclusive with drinks other than top shelf. Price being $9.50 per head. 

2. Treasurer Jim Duncan spoke about balance of money owed by Richmond Tigers being 

$45.00 for balance of year.  Neville Brady said it would be a bit hard to hit the new team for 

this money and it was left at that.  To be discussed in General Business. 

3. Treasurer Jim Duncan has made up balance sheet for all teams including their Annual 

Presentation Ball tickets $12.00 each.  Each will be given them after the meeting. Raffle 

books ten to each team. 

4. Ray Brand moved the Treasurer’s Report be accepted. 

Moved: Ray Brand  

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Scorers report read by the Senior Vice President Bill Anderson.  Round 19 

as played 21st July, 1981 
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Ladder

Team For Against Percentage Sets

Traralgon Golf Club 151.10% 56

Grand Demons 115.50% 52

Churchill Hotel Motel 150.00% 56

I.A.S.C. Greens 113.10% 49

Glen Mudlarks 119.50% 49

R.S.C. No.1 89.40% 43

R.S.C. Bombers 117.30% 47

Crown Golds 71.70% 41

C.H.M.F. 85.30% 42

Richmond Tigers 68.90% 27

R.E.H. 89.30% 38

 
Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Lenny McKenney 

- Carried - 

 General Business: 
1. Treasurer Jim Duncan moved that gift Annual Presentation Ball tickets be given to the 

Executive Committee being Secretary Ces Hodge, Treasurer Jim Duncan, President Peter 

Harris, Senior Vice President Bill Anderson and the Scorer Laurie Driscoll.  Also Life 

Members Ray Brand and Jim Hills. 

Moved: Jim Duncan 

Sec: Lenny McKenny 

- Carried – 

2. Senior Vice President Bill Anderson spoke about Mid Gippy Annual Presentation Ball being 

held at Shaw’s Ballroom on the 11th October.  We will organise tickets if anyone wants one. 

3. Regarding Tiger payments.  Ray Brand to approach the present captain about the $15.00 

owing by the old team. Neville moved that we cancel the $15.00 owing by the old team. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Sec: Peter Morris 

- Carried - 

4. Senior Vice President Bill Anderson spoke about Traralgon Golf Club owing money from 

last year $29.00.  All teams must be financial.  Ray Brand moved that an Executive 

Committee man contact the captain of the Traralgon Golf Club to pay the money owing.  

Otherwise action will be taken.  The money must be paid by the end of the home and away 

games. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Max Brown 

- Carried - 

5. Lenny McKenney moved that we play finals at the following venues. 

1) Return Service League Traralgon 

2) Italian Australian Social Club 

3) Churchill Hotel Motel 

4) Grand Junction Hotel 

5) Royal Exchange Hotel 
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Also that it is left up to the Executive Committee to pick which finals where.  Captains of 

venues to contact the Secretary Ces Hodge by the 7th August so inspection can take place. 

Moved: Lenny McKenney 

Sec: Brian Graham 

- Carried - 

6. Regarding trophies.  Ray Brand moved that we leave the selection to the Executive 

Committee lead by Jim Duncan. 

Moved: Ray Brand 

Sec: Ken Duncan 

- Carried - 

7. Senior Vice president Bill Anderson moved that we give free four Annual Presentation Ball 

tickets to the Western District also to Life Members.  Executive Committee tickets to be 

held over to next meeting. 

 Closing: Next meeting to be held on Monday the 7th September, 1981 at the Traralgon Return 

Service League. 

Meeting closed at 9pm. 
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 Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association  
 

6th General Meeting of the Latrobe Valley 8 Ball Association held at the Traralgon 

Return Service League on Monday the 7th August, 1981. 
 

 Chairman: President Peter Harris opened the meeting at 7.45pm. 

 Apologies: Alan Wade and Ken Duncan. 

 Minutes: Minutes of previous General Meeting were read by the Secretary Ces Hodge. 

Moved: Laurie Driscoll 

Sec: Ray Brand 

- Carried - 

 Correspondence: Nil. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Bank balance $643.38 to this date. 

Moved: Ray Brand  

Sec: Bill Anderson 

- Carried - 

 Scorer’s Report: Read by the Scorer Laurie Driscoll.  Wally Croft mentioned about missing 

four cards: 

1) Richmond Tigers 

2) Crown Golds 

3) Return Service League 

4) Royal Exchange Hotel. 

Round 21 as played 4th August, 1981. 

 

Fr Set Fr Set

4 1

3 2

3 2

3 2

3 2

0 0

Scores

Team Team

Traralgon Golf Club defeated C.H.M.F.

Churchill Hotel Motel defeated Richmond Tigers

Glen Larks defeated Grand Demons

R.E.H. defeated R.S.C. Bombers

R.S.C. No.1 defeated Crown Golds

I.A.S.C. Greens Bye

 
 

Moved: Bill Anderson 

Sec: Neville Brady 

- Carried - 

Scorer Laurie Driscoll spoke about individual player scores to be inspected by Senior Vice 

President Bill Anderson and Laurie Driscoll. 

 General Business: 
1. Treasurer Jim Duncan said if there is to be a golf day.  We need about another ten trophies. 

Moved: Wally Croft 
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Sec: Laurie Driscoll 

- Carried – 

2. Peter Morris spoke about the incident that happened at the Preliminary Final.  

The President Peter Harris explained about the rule of playing the final four.  Brian 

Angluson spoke about the outcome of the protest.  He said the table has to small of pockets.  

So the marker for the Grand Final, if a ball is to be removed from the pocket the ball near 

the pocket must be marked with chalk so it can be put back in its right place.  Neville Brady 

moved a motion of confidence in the matter.  Executive Committee are the decide dors in 

the final four. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

Sec: Wally Croft 

- Carried - 

3. We would like to know how many are going to the Annual Presentation Ball two weeks 

before the Annual Presentation Ball. 

Moved: Neville Brady 

 Closing:  
Meeting closed at 8.40pm. 
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